Welcome to the ORUCC Nursery

Sunday Nursery Hours: 8:30-11:30

The nursery is provided for members and visitors of ORUCC during Sunday School, church
services, and by special arrangement for church activities and meetings. Help us help you by

following our guidelines.
Please do not leave your child unattended if no adult is present.
The nursery is intended for children ages 0-4.
Please come in, introduce yourself and your child to the nursery staff.
Sign your child into the log book when you arrive.

The adult who drops off the child should pick up the child. If someone else will be picking
up the child, inform the nursery staff and make a note of it in the log.

If you are leaving diaper bags, bottles, etc., please label them or make sure the nursery
staff know what you have left.

Do not bring sick children to the nursery.

The nursery provides a light snack. If you prefer that your child not have a snack, or if
you brought a snack for your child, please note that on the sign-in sheet. We are unable
to make special accommodations for dietary restrictions or allergies.

Nursery staff will change diapers as needed. There will always be two people, one who
is an adult, present when a diaper is changed. Please note if you prefer to be notified to

change your child’s diaper in the log.

Please pick your child up promptly after the church service and sign them out of the log.

Thank you for your support!



